# WYU NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER APRIL 2025

# **Morning Class**

As we welcome the month of April, we are excited to dive into a fun-filled exploration of Spring! This month, our little learners will be discovering the wonders of the season, from colorful flowers and buzzing bugs to fluttering butterflies and playful bunnies. We will also be celebrating Earth Day, learning about the importance of recycling, and how we can take care of our beautiful planet. To wrap up the month, we'll be revisiting some of our favorite activities from the year as we prepare to say goodbye and celebrate the journey toward graduation. It's going to be a month full of growth, learning, and excitement!

-Ms. Kelsey

### **Afternoon Class**

Spring is in the air, and this month, our students will be diving into lessons about the season, weather, colors, and the beauty of nature all around us! From blooming flowers to rainy days, we'll explore how the world changes this time of year.

In addition to our exciting lessons, we've been working hard to prepare for graduation! It's amazing how quickly the year has flown by, and we can't wait to celebrate all the growth and achievements of our students. Stay tuned for more details on our special day!

-Ms. Lucky

#### Sunscreen

Warmer days are upon us, and we're excited to spend more time outside enjoying the sunshine! As we welcome spring, we'll be applying sunscreen to help keep our students safe during outdoor play.

In the next few weeks, your child's teacher will reach out if additional sunscreen is needed. All children must wear sunscreen unless we receive a signed note from a parent stating otherwise.

Thank you for helping us keep everyone protected while we soak up the springtime fun!

## **Important Dates**

- April 1st-Spring Picture Day
- April 7th-11th-Scholastic Book Fair
- April 30th- Pre-K Manners Lunch
- May 1st- 3-year-old end of year celebration
- May 2nd- Last Day for 3-year-olds
- May 8th- Pre-K Graduation
- May 9th-Last Day for Pre-K class

## **Summer Camp**

Don't miss out on the fun—registration for our Summer Camp is now open! We have four exciting weeks to choose from, so be sure to secure your spot today.

Sign up here: <u>Summer Camp Registration</u> Spots will open to the public on April 3, 2024, so register soon to guarantee your child's place!